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larose & FILS Ltee
Laval, Quebec H7S 1P8

REGISTRATION No. 13728 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCT ACT

D.I.N.  345067

BACTERICIDE 
LIQUID 

GERMICIDE

 GUARANTEE 
N-ALKYL (50% C14, 40% C12, 10% C16) 
DIMETHYL BENZYL AMMONIUM CHLORIDE, 10%

 Bactocide

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER

CORROSIVE

 POISON

NET CONTENT:

 INSTITUTIONAL - INDUSTRIAL

DISINFECTION:  5mL (1/200) per litre of water, to disinfect hard
non porous surfaces.  For difficult to clean surfaces or in
contagious disease areas, use 6mL (1/10) to a litre.

FOGGING SICKROOMS:  (When unoccupied) use 16mL (1/60) to a litre.

SURGICAL INSTRUMENTS:  Immerse in a solution of 6mL (1/160) to a
litre for 10 minutes.

DISHES AND UTENSILS:  Use 3mL (1/320) to a litre, immerse in
solution and rinse.



FOOD PLANTS AND DAIRIES:  Scrub equipment using a solution of 3mL
(1/320) to a litre and rinse.  On difficult to clean surface,
such as:  meat cutting boards, increase strenght to 6mL (1/160)
to a litre.  Surfaces subject to direct contact with food should
be thoroughly rinsed with potable water.  Do not mix with soap or
anionic detergent.  Do not store in food processing or storage
areas.

PRECAUTIONS:  Do not get in eyes, on skin or on clothing. 
Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.  Protect eyes
and skin when handling concentrate.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with water for at least 15 minutes and call a physician.  Remove
and wash contaminated clothing before reuse.

If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg
whites, gelatin solution or if not available, drink large
quantities of water.  Never give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person.  Call a physician.

TOXICOLOGY:  Probable mucosal damage may contraindicate the use
of gastric lavage.  Measures against circulatory shock,
respiratory depression and convulsion may be needed.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

 ******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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